
 

 

 

COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: August 5, 2025 

ITEM TITLE, PRESENTER: 2025 Utah State H.B. 53 Litter Cleanup Amendments, Jed Tate, Landfill 

Manager 

RECOMMENDATION: Consideration of Fee Adjustments for the San Juan County Landfill  

 

SUMMARY 

There are mandatory fees established by new state law, effective May 1, 2025, that require penalties for 

offenses for any and all untarped and/or unsecured loads arriving at all landfills in the state of Utah. 

HISTORY/PAST ACTION 

Last increase to some items on the Landfill fee schedule was approved on March 21, 2024. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

We will owe a reporting and occurrence fee to the State of Utah. 


